
 Gas Clip Technologies is committed to providing the highest qual-
ity gas detectors and accessories coupled with superior service and 
support. We continuously monitor product performance and peri-
odically find it necessary to enhance or improve our products with 
firmware updates. 
Please be advised that several such updates affecting the MGC-Sim-
ple and MGC-Simple Plus models have been released in the past 
few months. The latest version of firmware for the MGC-Simple and 
MGC-Simple Plus monitors is 1.1.24. To ensure the most efficient 
performance and function of your Gas Clip Technologies detectors, 
please refer to https://www.gascliptech.com/resources.php to down-
load the latest firmware and update your monitors as needed. If you 
need any additional information or assistance with your firmware  
updates, please do not hesitate to contact our service at 877-844-3101

	 Thank you,
	 Baseline Equipment Company 
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